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All workshops will be at the Engineers’ Hse, Clifton, Bristol.  
To book, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 
 
 Year 2&3   Tuesday  11.10.16 
 Year 4   Tuesday    1.11.16 
 Year 5   Thursday   1.12.16 

Year 1 GP placements   

from Dr. Sarah Jahfar Year 1 Lead and Alison Capey Year 1 GP placement co-ordinator 
This year we have been overwhelmed by the generosity of practices offering to teach Year 1.  
Many of you have, very graciously, taken on even more students than you originally offered in 
order to help us meet our target. This situation is quite unprecedented and we just wanted to 
say an enormous THANK YOU to all of our GP colleagues and Practice Managers who work 
so hard to make this happen for us and our students.  

New GP Engagement Lead role 
This month Dr Simon Thornton joins us at CAPC Teaching in the role of 'GP Engagement 
Lead' having worked with us as an academic clinical fellow for the last two years. With the 
planned expansion of undergraduate teaching in general practice at the university over the 
next five years, there is a fantastic opportunity for more practices to get involved in teaching 
medical students. Simon will be working to help expand the teaching of practices that already 
take medical students, as well as looking to recruit new teaching practices. As part of this 
work, we will be surveying all our teaching practices, so please keep your eyes peeled for 
this! If you currently do not teach, but would like to get involved, please contact phc-
teaching@bristol.ac.uk. We'd love to welcome you to the team. 

For Year 4&5 GP Teachers 
We have now emailed all practices their Year 4 and 5 student allocations for 16/17. If you 
have not received an email from us, please check your spam filter and then contact phc-

teaching@bristol.ac.uk. 

We do still need more Year 4 student placements in Swindon 

29.3.17 -  2.5.17 Placements for 2 students 

22.2.17 -  21.3.17 Placement for 1 student 

3.5.17   -  30.5.17 Placement for 1 student 

We would be very pleased to hear from you if you could help 

See page 2 for 
1 Teaching opportunity at one of the Year 3 central Study Days  

2 Maternity locum teaching post in Primary Care 

3 CPD!!  Bristol Healthy City Week—interesting lecture on antibiotics and Biomes  
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Got an interest in nutrition and exercise? Want to teach?  
Please read on 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
We are running PREVENT! whole day Tuesday 29th November. PREVENT! is one of our 
"Central Study Days" for Year 3 students and the theme is preventive medicine with a focus 
on nutrition and exercise. We are seeking generalists to work as group facilitators (group 
size ~ 12) for the day. Normal GP rates apply (approx. £215/half day). Active interest in    
nutrition and exercise essential including experience in engaging patients with lifestyle     
issues. Specialist knowledge is not required - enthusiasm is. We are trying to recruit from the 
trainee workforce (they come free!) but there will be a need for some experienced GPs. 
There is no training but quality written materials and a briefing from 8.15am on the day. The 
day ends at 5pm.  If you apply we will confirm by 14th October. For further information or to 
apply email Trevor Thompson (trevor.thompson@bris.ac.uk).  

Maternity locum cover  
Would you like to become part of our teaching team? Veronica Boon, our SSC lead, will be 
going on maternity leave. The locum will run from 22 Nov 2016 - 20 Nov 2017. You can find 
the job description here  

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/jobs/find/details.html?
nPost-

ingId=5072&nPostingTargetId=18919&id=Q50FK026203F3VBQBV7V77V83&LG=UK&mask=u
obext 

 
Closing date: 9th October         Interviews:  18th October (morning) 

Healthy City Week 15th – 

22nd October 

Dear Colleagues in Bristol and beyond, 

15-22nd October is "Healthy 
City Week" in Bristol with >200 
events for public and professionals. Go here for the on-line pro-
gramme and here to download the complete programme. The 
range of events is pretty incredible - I'd love the week off to attend. 
Can I draw your attention to one particular event because I have 
organised it along with colleagues here in Primary Care. "Bristol 
Loves Bugs" is in the City Hall at 2.30-5pm on Saturday 22nd    
October. It is an exploration of the human microbiome, the impact 
of antibiotics and nutritional ideas for microbiomic health. The key-
note is the formidable Professor Tim Spector from KCL. Tickets are 
£5.90 from Eventbrite. I'd commend this for your CPD and general 
enlightenment.  

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/
mailto:phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk
mailto:trevor.thompson@bris.ac.uk
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/jobs/find/details.html?nPostingId=5072&nPostingTargetId=18919&id=Q50FK026203F3VBQBV7V77V83&LG=UK&mask=uobext
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/jobs/find/details.html?nPostingId=5072&nPostingTargetId=18919&id=Q50FK026203F3VBQBV7V77V83&LG=UK&mask=uobext
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/jobs/find/details.html?nPostingId=5072&nPostingTargetId=18919&id=Q50FK026203F3VBQBV7V77V83&LG=UK&mask=uobext
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/jobs/find/details.html?nPostingId=5072&nPostingTargetId=18919&id=Q50FK026203F3VBQBV7V77V83&LG=UK&mask=uobext
http://bristolgreencapital.org/project_cat/healthy-city-week/
http://bristolgreencapital.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/Healthy-City-Week-programme-2016.pdf
http://www.tim-spector.co.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bristol-loves-bugs-healthy-city-week-tickets-27673667685?aff=es2

